
County comments for A11-25 Semple

Hello Southgate,

Please note that Grey County is taking steps to streamline development review by
limiting planning policy comments on some development applications. Unless
otherwise requested by municipal staff, County planning comments will be limited
for the following applications:

All minor variance and site plan applications; and
zoning by-law amendments and consents within settlement areas.

County planning staff may continue to provide comments where the above
applications are connected to a County application.

Grey County Ecology staff will continue to review all applications with regards to
natural heritage matters. Other County departments will continue to be circulated
through our ‘one-window’ approach and will provide comments as needed.

Given the above, a formal planning policy review of the subject application has not
been undertaken. Please be advised that all planning decisions shall conform with
the County's Official Plan. County planning staff can assist with specific questions
in this respect.

Grey County Planning Ecology staff have reviewed the application and have no
concerns.

Grey County Transportation Services staff have reviewed the proposal and have no
concerns.

County staff have no further comments at this time. Please let us know if you have
any questions.

Best regards,

Becky Hillyer

County of Grey, Owen Sound, ON




